
What we've been up to
It has been a busy start to the year at Wetheringsett, we
continue to expand with our site development which is
going to be massively beneficial for all of us and we
have also had a number of massive achievements and
also Italian day and STEAM day where we celebrated
different subjects and learnt a wide range of new skills.
We've also been doing great work in classes including
computing and of course our amazing 101 program. 

Computing
So far this year we have
been learning about
computer programming in
ICT and how we can program
a robot to carry out
different tasks. In the weeks
ahead we'll be making our
own functioning network. 

A Massive good luck to all of our year 11s that are
in the middle of their exams right now! We

couldn't be prouder no matter what the results
are. 
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Steam Day
Before Easter we had a Steam day
where we celebrated Science,
Technology, Engineering, Art and
Maths. It was so great to see our
students show off their skills and
knowledge and even having a good
laugh with astronaut training,
rocket building, science
experiments along with brain
teasing puzzles and an escape
room. 

101
Our 101 program continues at
school with us learning
important life skills as well as
fun activities and practicing
teamwork most recently with
tug of war and boules activities
for some of our pupils in upper
school. 

Maximum Attendance
achievements

A massive well done to the 2
students Logan and Ashton in
the school that got 100%
attendance between Christmas
and Easter, it really shows their
dedication and how much they
love coming to school!



Site Development
Our onsite building work is
moving at a rapid pace and will
hopefully be done before the
summer break. With new
catering facilities, a sports hall,
music studio and lounge areas
we really are a growing school
and so many more
opportunities are going to be
provided to our students. 

Golf at Wetheringsett
We've also introduced a pitch
and putt and a putting green for
all golfers we have. In PE this
term we've been taught how to
get a connection with the ball
and we even had to buy driving
tents because of how far we
were hitting the balls!

Horticulture
This year we're doing even
more than ever before at
horticulture growing all kinds
of plants as well as
vegetables for us to use later
in the year!



Italian Day
Before Easter we also had
another themed day
organised by the student
council. Italian day had a
range of activities in lessons
as well as a themed lunch and
Ice cream in the afternoon. 

Riley's presentation
We were so impressed with
Riley from class 1's
presentation on what it's like
living with autism which he
presented to staff. It was
brilliant and really showed the
barriers he has to overcome.  

Suffolk Show Art
Amazing work by class one
creating this fish from recycled
materials that was displayed at
the Suffolk show this year
during half term. It looks
fantastic and it was a great
example of the work we do!

Trips 
As usual we have had a variety
of trips over the last few
months as well as valuable
work experience including one
at a local farm. We've also
been go karting, go Ape and to
Banham zoo!


